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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

BISMARCK, ND – Due to the blizzard predicted to hit North Dakota April 4-5, the 
following Public Service Commission public hearing has been postponed and will be rescheduled at 
a later date: 

 
• Abandoned Mine Lands Public Hearing regarding exploratory drilling project 

Tuesday, April 4 at 1:30 p.m. MST 
Stark County Courthouse, Commission Room 
51 3rd Street E., Dickinson, ND 58601 

 
 
The following Public Input Sessions for the MDU Electric Rate Increase Request will be held as 
scheduled and those wishing to comment can do so via telephone if attending in person is not 
possible.   

• MDU Electric Rate Increase Request, Public Input Sessions 
Wednesday, April 5 at Noon and 5 p.m. Central 

  
o Telephone – MDU customers wanting to comment on the phone during the public 

input sessions should call 701-328-4081 to be placed on a list. On April 5, the 
Commission will call you back during the designated public input session.   

o View the hearing online: https://psc.nd.gov/public/meetings/live.php 
 
 

 
 The North Dakota Public Service Commission is a constitutionally created state agency with 

authority to permit, site and regulate certain business activities in the state including electric and gas 
utilities, telecommunications companies, power plants, electric transmission lines, pipelines, 
railroads, auctioneers, commercial weighing devices, pipeline safety and coal mine reclamation. For 
more information, contact the Public Service Commission at (701) 328-2400 or www.psc.nd.gov. 

 
 

### 
 

Find us on Twitter: twitter.com/ndpsc or @NDPSC 
 

https://psc.nd.gov/public/meetings/live.php
http://www.psc.nd.gov/

